

St.Margaret's Anfield

Church of England Primary School

With God, all things are possible.

Friday 14th October 2022

EASYFUNDRAISING

Sign up to Easyfundraising to help raise money for school as you shop! Click the logo



easyfundraising

ATTENDANCE

Please let us know why your child is absent from school as early as possible by calling, email or using the Parent App!

E-Safety Team Message

Never send messages to people you do not know online.
Do not "troll" or bully people you do not know online.
You would not like it if someone did this to you!

from Amanda, Lexi and Eric

Twitter

Twitter is updated daily with photos and activities happening in school!

Click to go to Twitter and find us @StMargAnfield to follow!

MESSAGE FROM MR GRIFFITHS

Dear Parents and Carers,

We had a visit from the LFC Smile Squad on Monday this week and children who had consent were seen by the dental team. We were very proud of how the children behaved and very grateful to the Smile Squad for organising this as we all know how hard it is to get an appointment with dentists at the moment.

Years 3 and 6 celebrated the Harvest Festival this week at Church. Each service was wonderful and there are photos on the school's twitter page.

In sporting news our football team have had this first mini league matches this week drawing 2-2 against Laurence Road and winning 3-0 against St Anne's! Well done to the team!

We also had a very wet cross country race at Stanley Park yesterday. The team did very well but a special mention to Lucas who finished 2nd and Leighton with a top 20 finish!

We have one week left of this half term and we are looking forward to celebrating UN Day on the last day (Friday 21st October). Children are invited to dress up to represent one or more of the member countries of the United Nations. This can be as simple as wearing the colours of a country's flag, or can be as creative as you wish. International football shirts will also be permitted. Any monetary donations you can kindly make towards this will go towards the school's Courageous Advocacy programme.

We will be finishing at normal school time on Friday next week. Please keep an eye out for any updates on the Parent Connect App for events planned for the lead up to Christmas next half term!

Take care and have a lovely weekend!

Mr Griffiths

RECEPTION & YEAR 7 APPLICATIONS FOR SEPTEMBER 2023
Applications are now open on the Liverpool City Council website.

If your child is due to turn 4 before end of August 2023 you must apply for Reception before 15th January 2023.

If your child is now in year 6 you need to apply for their Year 7 place before 31st October 2022!

The Church of England
St. Margaret' Anfield



THIS WEEKS EVENTS

Monday 17th October

No events

Tuesday 18h October

LSC Multisports Year 1/2 After School Club (4.15pm finish)

Year 6 Verbal Non Reasoning After School Club (4.30pm finish)

Wednesday 19th October

Dodgeball After School Club (4.10pm finish)

Cross Stitch After School Club (4.15pm finish)

Thursday 20th October

No events

Friday 21st October

Finish for half term—normal time!

Please remember all children attending after school clubs must be collected by an adult.

Pay360

by Capita

Click the Pay360 logo to go to the website for making school dinner and SMA donation payments! Any queries please contact the school office!

KEEPING IN TOUCH

PARENT CONNECT APP



All messages sent by the school are through our Parent Connect App. If you do not have the app please ensure you download it. You can click the logos below depending on your phone/tablet type to download for free or search "Parent Connect". We send out weekly invites by email to anyone who is not registered. If you do have the app please check your notifications are turned on or you will miss messages from school. If you are unsure please contact Mrs Cave at the school office 0151 260 5522.





TWITTER

www.st-margaretsanfield.co.uk Tel: 0151 260 5522 Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

